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INFORMS: 
 
 

BOGOTA, D.C., COLOMBIA. MAY 4, 2022. - CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. ("CLH") (BVC: CLH) informs 
that its indirect subsidiary CEMEX Colombia S.A. (“CEMEX Colombia”) communicated to the 
market that, prior approval of its Board of Directors, today it signed a contract which CEMEX 
Colombia will be supplied with cement bags and other construction products. The contract is 
signed with the company “COMPAÑÍA COLOMBIANA DE EMPAQUES BATES S.A.S.” and has a 
duration of 3.5 years and a value of COP$190,776,150,000, equivalent to approximately 
USD$47,500,000, with today's exchange rate. 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 
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